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alternative to some independent systems that
perpetuate intolerance and fundamentalism. 20

The development of indigenous democracy
could also counter notions that democracy is a

threat to diversity and tradition. A strong civil

society is also rieeded to support democratic
institutions from the inside. 21 Western policy
makers must also recognize that democratic
institutions require tirne to become firmly
rooted in any society, regardless of culture
or religion.

requires further consideration. To this end,
substantive changes are needed to counter
notions that the West is opposed to democracy
in other regions of the world. This perceived
lack of support for democracy for other
societies has contributed to resentment
(against the West) and alienation in many
Muslim communities. It is also undermining
efforts to democratize from within.23 As a
resuit, rather than suppressing popular
Islamist sentiments, efforts must be made
to include expressions of "'civil Islam" in
democratic and democratizing polities. This

could be done by encouraging ail political
parties to openly participate ini elections.24

The dangers of supporting autocracy has also

been echoed by some American commentators
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